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OPPORTUNITIES FOR SERVICE 

DURING THE UPCOMING WEEK 


SUNDAY, June 12 

9:00 Worship 

10:15 Adult Bible Class 

TUESDAY, June 14 

9:00 CF Quilters 

6:30 Executive Board Mtg. 

7:00 Church Council 

THURSDAY, June 16 

NEWSLETTER 

DEADLINE 

6:30 Ladies Homestead 

SATURDAY, June 18 

5:00 Communion 

SUNDAY, June 19 

9:00 Communion 

10:15 Adult Bible Class 

IMMANUEL LUTHERAN 


CHURCH 

A fellowship of believers 


Committed to be and become: 


Christ-Centered 

Bible-Based 

Family-Focused 

Mission-Minded 

In all that we do for the glory of God! 

Matthew 28:18-20 

Church Office: 755-5207 


1700 19th Street 


E-Mail : ilc@fmctc.com 

Pastor Phil's Email : peacephillip@gmail.com 


Website: www.harlanimmanuel.org 


Office Hours: 9-1 :00 (M-F) 


Pastor Phil's Cell Number: 712-579-2098 

Home Number: 712-766-3178 


Sunday Worship Service: 9:00 am 


Saturday Worship Service: 5:00 pm 


IMMANUEL LUTHERAN CHURCH (LCMC) 


JUNE 11-12, 2022 


(Trinity) 


Welcome 

Call to Worship Psalm 150 

Hymn "Holy, Holy, Holy" LBW 165 

Confession and Forgiveness 

Hymn of Praise 

Prayer of the Day 

Scripture 

Children's Message 

Sermon 

Hymn of the Day 

The Apostles Creed 

Prayers of the Church 

Offertory Prayer 

The Lord's Prayer 

Blessing 

Hymn 

"King of Kings" 

Deuteronomy 6:4-9, Galatians 1:1-10, John 16:12-15 

(Please sign the record of worship by the center aisle) 

The Only Gospel 

"Holy God, We Praise Your Name" LBW 535 

"Our Father, by Whose Name" LBW 357 

http:www.harlanimmanuel.org
mailto:peacephillip@gmail.com
mailto:ilc@fmctc.com


OUR CHURCH FAMILY 

Pastor Phil Nielsen 

Ministers - EVERY MEMBER OF IMMANUEL 

Saturday, 5:00 p.m. Sunday, 9:00 a.m. 

Council Person On Duty: Peg Haas 

Greeters! Ushers: Karma Petersen James & Joyce Folley 
Galen Grabill 

Fellowship Coffee: Duane & Vicki Errett 

Acolytes: Caden Herbst 

Trevor Herbst 

Lector: Judi Olson 

Projectionist: Cheryl Nielsen Teri Johnson 

Sound Technician: Eric Torneton 

Videographer: Eric Torneton 

CALL THE CHURCH OFFICE to notify us if someone is ill, having surgery, requires a 
pastoral visit. The hospitals do not call us. You may leave a message on the an­
swering machine after hours. 

ON OUR PRAYER LIST: Doris Towne, Ken Hursey, Nancy Gessmann, Donna Han­
sen, Connie Schwieso, Judi Pedersen, Jeanette Kroger, Harry Priest, Nancy Chris­
tensen, Connie Benson , Sandra Farr (mother of Cora Chapman), Catherine Glenn 
(mother of Sharon Kroger), Bill Broveak (son-in-law of Ed & Shellia Mills and brother in 
law of Gaige & Sherry Lytle). 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 


WELCOME! We are glad you are here today. Thank you for joining us in worship. 
You are welcome to join us for donuts, coffee and juice in the fellowship hall after 
worship. 

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL is July 25-29 at Immanuel for children age 4-12. 
Registration forms are available in the church office. Volunteer helpers are welcome. 
See Pastor Phil. 

Immanuel has a nice fenced-in garden on the east side of the church. Anyone 

who would like to plant veggies or flowers in it is most welcome. Just let Connie 

know in the office at 755-5207. 


SHOES NEEDED! If you have gently worn, used or new shoes taking up space in 
your closet, those shoes can be re-purposed and shipped to developing nations 
where many cannot find jobs. Micro-entrepreneurs can be supplied with merchan­
dise to sell in their local market places, creating small self-sustaining businesses. 
Re-purposing the shoes also reduces our carbon footprint, reduces the need for raw 
materials, and consequently helps protect our environment. If you have any 
type/size of shoes that you are willing to donate, they can be placed in the donation 
box. What an easy way to help others and protect the environment! 

WELLS!!! The construction of wells in Tanzania has been a great opportunity for our 
congregation to contribute to our ongoing mission. With that in mind, members of our 
congregation have been lead to generously contribute to the well project. If anyone 
contributes towards a well, doesn't matter the amount, we will put it in a special line 
item in the Tanzania budget. For every $10,000 (this is the cost of a well) that is des­
ignated, we will drill one in a location that needs water. A poster of a well is in the Nar­
thex so everyone can follow along with the progress. Please mark funds "Tanzania 
Well Project". Thank you for seeing a need and responding . The Tanzania Team 


